DUXBURY HISTORICAL
COMMISSION PUBLIC HEARING
MARCH 13, 2019

TOTAL DEMOLITION
OF A STRUCTURE AT
308 SUMMER STREET

In accordance with the Duxbury Zoning
Bylaws Section 609.3, the Duxbury Historical
Commission will hold a public hearing on
Wednesday, March 13, 2019, at 7:10 p.m. in the
Small Meeting Room, Lower Level, at Duxbury
Town Hall located at 878 Tremont Street,
Duxbury, MA 02332 to consider a proposal
submitted to the Commission for the total
demolition of a single-family structure
constructed ca. 1887, located at 308 Summer
Street Parcel 031/048/002 owned by June
Delprete.

A copy of the Application for Structure
Demolition Permit has been filed with the
Town Clerk and is available for review at the
Duxbury Free Library, in the Board of
Selectmen/Town Manager’s Office and in the
Municipal Services Department.

All residents and interested parties may attend
the meeting. Any individual with a disability
may request accommodation in order to
participate in the public meeting and may
request the application and any accompanying
materials in an accessible format. Requests for
accommodation to participate in the public
meeting should be made at least three business
days in advance by contacting the Municipal
Services Department at 781-934-1100 x6002.
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